
 

 

 

 

 
 

Class 1 Home learning 17.1.24  
Class 1 have been busy reading, watching and listening to a range of fairy tales this 

week. We have become familiar with stories such as the 3 Billy Goats, Rumpelstiltskin, 
Goldilocks and The enormous Turnip. In the last few days we have focussed more on 

HOW to create good sentences; with capital letters, full stops, fingers spaces, adjectives 
and adverbs (Y2) 

In maths, we have been using resources to develop and show their understanding of 
place value. Next week we will be moving on to comparing numbers using language, 

number lines and also the symbols for greater than, less than and equal to.  
In Geography, we have explored the World using Google Earth, leant about the 

continents and oceans of the world and we have begun finding out about the UK and its 
countries.  

 

Reading Year 1. 

Your child will be bringing home a book this week which they read with you and also 

during guided reading, the aim is that this book is read multiple times to practise their 
phonics and fluency. They can also being home a picture book to share. Please aim to 
read with you child 3 times a week and sign their reading records.  

Year 1 - Bug club books will continue to be allocated every week so keep checking and 

read as many times as you can.  
 

*** I will provide your child with the bug club login where they can read the allocated 
books as well as take part in a range of fun phonic and reading-based tasks.  
 

Year 2. Your child now has an Accelerated reader book. They will keep this book and 

read it both at home and in 1-1 reading until they can read it fluently. They will also have 
guided reading sessions in class with Mrs Mitchell using an additional Accelerated reader 
book. 

 

My maths for YEAR 2 
Please have a go at the place value on My Maths. They are based around our current 
learning on numbers to 100 and how they can be partitioned.  

 

 
 
 


